
CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Land Development and Community Services Department 
 

SUBJECT: VN-01-2022 I-215 INTERCHANGE LOGISTICS CENTER AT CENTENNIAL AND 

RANGE (Public Hearing).   
 

DATE:  April 13, 2022 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The applicant has requested a Continuance for this item to the May 11, 2022 Planning 
Commission meeting.  The applicant inadvertently requested a variance for a retaining wall 
height of 8.5 feet, however the request should be 9.1 feet in height.  This change requires a new 
public hearing notice to be sent.  

 


